ANNEX Biii

Paula Barnshaw

From: Jonathan Partington

Sent: 28 January 2020 11:45

To: licensing

Cc: Julia Greenfield

Subject: RE: New Premises Licence Application
Hi

Planning has no representations to make as we’'ll consider these changes under the planning
process.

The lawful use of the site is for a nursery and whilst this included ancillary function what is now
being proposed is likely constitute a part change of use requiring planning permission. | believe
that the applicant has already been advised of this by Corporate Enforcement.

Kind regards
Jon

From: licensing <licensing@surreyheath.gov.uk>

Sent: 10 January 2020 12:28

To: Child employment <childemployment@surreycc.gov.uk>; Committee - Licensing <Committee-
Licensing@surreyheath.gov.uk>; development.control <development.control@surreyheath.gov.uk>;
environmental.health <environmental.health@surreyheath.gov.uk>; Fire Authority
(SFRSbusiness.support@surreycc.gov.uk) <SFRSbusiness.support@surreycc.gov.uk>; Home Office - Alcohol Licence
(IE.Alcoholenquiries@homeoffice.gov.uk) <IE.Alcoholenquiries@homeoffice.gov.uk>; licensing
<licensing@surreyheath.gov.uk>; Rab (11701 @surrey.police.uk) <11701@surrey.police.uk>; SHCCG
<SHCCG.ContactUs@nhs.net>; Trading Standards <trading.standards@surreycc.gov.uk>

Subject: New Premises Licence Application

Dear All,

Please find attached a new premises licence application and plans for Lavershot Barns (formerly
Wyevale Garden Centre) London Road, Windlesham GU20 6LL.

The final day of the public consultation is 12/02/2020.

Kind regards, Paula Barnshaw

Paula Barnshaw | Licensing Administration Officer | Surrey Heath Borough Council, Surrey Heath House, Knoll Road,
Camberley, GU15 3HD | licensing@surreyheath.gov.uk |Tel 01276 707100 |



KatharineS
Text Box
ANNEX Biii




